
Newsletter September 2023  

Dear TRANSIT stakeholder,   

September has been a busy month for the TRANSIT project. A 4-day training session under the title 
"Pathways Towards Carbon Neutral Power Systems: From Theory to Applications" took place at the 
university of Cyprus between the 12-15th of September. There, several members of the consortium gave 
trainings on matters related to the energy transition, from a theoretical and practical point of view, to 
interested students at the university. Check out the agenda here.   

 

Transit training in Cyprus (12-15 september) 

Transit project will offer a new training and 

dissemination activity next september in the 

University of Cyprus, Nicosia, under the tittle 

"Pathways Towards Carbon Neutral Power 

Systems: From Theory to Applications". 

transitproject.eu 

 

During the same week, the entire consortium arrived in Cyprus to take part in the third consortium 

meeting of the TRANSIT project, where several completed deliverables were discussed, and future 

work was planned to achieve all TRANSIT project goals.   

 
 
 

Lastly, two more internships were concluded at the end of August/beginning of September. One 
student from the university of Nis and one from the university of Zagreb joined companies active in the 
energy transition industry in Montenegro and Cyprus, respectively, for two weeks, to gain insights on 
the needs of industry.  
Thanks again for your interest in the TRANSIT project !   
 
Follow us on our journey towards a sustainable future.   
 

 

You can withdraw your subscription to our newsletter at any time, by replying to this email.    
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